
 
 

January 14, 2021 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am pleased to share that Cerritos College will be a LA County COVID-19 vaccination site beginning 
next week. While Cerritos College employees are not yet eligible for the vaccination, we are on Tier 1B 
of the LA County vaccination schedule. This means that our employees should be able to register for 
vaccinations beginning as early as February. 
 
We are continuing to work with local officials to secure vaccines for our employees as early as possible. 
Please join me in thanking Dr. Hillary Mennella for her efforts in this regard. I will keep you informed as 
updates occur. 
 
Best, 
Jose 
 
Jose L. Fierro, D.V.M., Ph.D.  
President/Superintendent  

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/covidvaccinedistribution/

